
  

KQDS-TV Request of Extension of Time  
 

 KQDS Acquisition Corp., the licensee of KQDS-TV, Duluth, Minnesota (FCC Facility 
ID 35525) (“KQDS”) nearly has completed its final transition from its historic Channel 17 to its 
permanent Channel 18 operation under its current construction permit.  (LMS File No. 
0000106367)  KQDS currently is operating on its permanent channel pursuant to a grant of 
Special Temporary Authority under an interim operation, awaiting completion of construction of 
its permanent antenna.  (LMS File No. 0000083238)  
 
 Unfortunately, by letter dated February 27, 2020, a copy of which is attached, Tower 
King II, Inc. informed KQDS that it would not be able to complete the construction this Spring, 
as previously anticipated by KQDS.  Because of winter conditions in and around Duluth, 
Minnesota, Spring was the first opportunity to complete the KQDS construction.  As shown in 
the attached letter, Tower King II now anticipates completion of construction in July 2020 via 
use of a helicopter.    
 

KQDS urgently requests that the Commission extend its current construction permit and 
Special Temporary Authority for the maximum permissible period of time because construction 
will not be completed before the May 1, 2020 deadline currently in effect.  The decision by 
Tower King II, Inc. to delay construction was outside of the control of KQDS and was contrary 
to KQDS’s understanding of when construction would have been completed.  Extension of the 
authorizations for KQDS to continue its current interim operation, and compete construction in 
mid-to-late summer 2020, would be harmless to any other television station because KQDS 
already is operating on it authorized permanent, post-transition, channel.   




